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Hanging with J-CARP! America CARP joined Japan CARP in their homes for their last day in Japan 

before taking off to Korea. The American teams split up and joined CARP houses both inside and outside 

of Tokyo! This precious opportunity was a way for participants to experience life as a Japanese CARP 

student.  

They lived, ate, did CARP activities, and went sightseeing together. Each member got to develop a deep, 

heartistic relationship with the Japanese brothers and sisters and the work they do. 

It was also a chance for America CARP to see more of Japan. This year, CARP got to visit Kyoto, 

Nagoya, Sendai, as well as different areas in Tokyo. Sightseeing brought CARP members to the famous 

and popular places of the local CARP chapters, including food!  

Afterwards, American CARP members shared their experience being in CARP and being with Mother 

Moon for the past two days. It was the sharing of hearts that was most memorable for CARP members. 

We are so grateful for this precious experience and the amount that we got to share with J-CARP. 


